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Comments/questions I read with utter dismay the article in 

The Forum Focus re the neighbourhood 
plan including additional greenfield 
sites beyond the bypass for 
development. When the bypass was built 
it was stated that it would be  the 
boundary for further development. If 
the greenfield sites were built on, it 
would mean a free for all to build 
anywhere. Greenfield sites should not 
to be developed, full stop. What is 
wrong with the planning department. 
Permission is given for houses to be 
built that are not in any way or form 
in keeping with the surrounding area. I 
understand the need for houses, but 
there are empty flats above shops and 
do we need so many industrial sites? 
These areas could be utilised for 
housing. Blandford can not sustain any 
more development as our infrastructure 
is already on overload.
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